Deputy First Minister and Cabinet Secretary for Infrastructure, Investment and Cities Nicola Sturgeon MSP

T: 0845 774 1741

E: scottish.ministers@scotland.gsi.gov.uk



In 2014 Scotland Welcomes the







Maureen Watt MSP Convener Infrastructure and Capital Investment Committee The Scottish Parliament Edinburgh

March 2014

EH99 1SP

I am writing to you, as Convener to the Infrastructure and Capital Investment Committee, to inform you that the Scottish Fuel Poverty Forum's final report of its review of the Scottish Government's fuel poverty strategy will be published on 24 March 2014. A full copy of the report can be viewed by following the link on this webpage:

http://www.scotland.gov.uk/Topics/Built-Environment/Housing/warmhomes/fuelpoverty/ScottishFuelPovertyForum

I recently attended a meeting of the Forum where I was pleased to give my personal thanks for the work they have undertaken to date and I welcome the Forum's recognition, in the report, of this Government's commitment to tackling fuel poverty and the investment we are making to put an end to it in Scotland.

The report makes a number of recommendations, covering a range of issues. I recognise the Forum's expertise in these areas and I will be pleased to give serious consideration to the findings. Going forward, we will continue working with the Scottish Fuel Poverty Forum in developing our strategy to eradicate fuel poverty in Scotland.

Yours sincerely

NICOLA STURGEON